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22nd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

Year 4 Swimming – 2021/2022 

It has been so lovely to be able to go back to the pool for swimming lessons.  Following our 

first lessons there are a few changes we need to ask for your support with please: 

 

• Our first lesson of the day now begins at 9.15 a.m.  and class 4D will swim first.  

Please can all of the children in class 4D be in school for 8.45 a.m. prompt 

 

• 4G and 4D pupils should come to school with their swimwear under their school 

uniform and bring the hat that has been provided with them.  Arrangements have 

been made for 4A to change before their lesson 

 

• All earrings must be removed prior to the lesson.  Leisure Centre staff will not allow 

pupils to swim whilst wearing earrings 

 

Thank you so much for your support.  Please don’t hesitate to speak to your child’s class 

teacher if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Dickinson 

Year Leader 

 
 


